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Arts Commission – Outdoor Public Art Committee Agenda
Monday, September 26, 2022, 5:00 p.m.
Kirkwood Community Center
Meeting Minutes





Zoe Perkins, Chairperson, called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m.
In Attendance:  Donna Poe, April Morris, Art McDonnell, Andy Palombo, Agnes Garino, Ellen Edman, Bryan Hayden, Kyle Henke. Special guest Mike Swoboda

CITIZEN COMMENTS: No citizen comments

APPROVAL OF August 29, 2002 MEETING MINUTES Postponed


UNFINISHED BUSINESS:

KPAC outdoor site update —Andy presented scaled images for possible large signage for the east parking lot entrance that would be incorporated to the existing large street light. This would keep signage separate from the sculpture and have greater visibility. Overall the group liked it. It was acknowledged that there are current ordinances in place that would need to be addressed.  It was decided that the best way to proceed would be to have Kyle present the idea to Russ Hawes. Moving the sculpture closer to the street by encroaching on the current sideway was determined not to be a viable alternative.

Whittaker Foundation update —No updated information

Potential artists update —no update

Developer brochure update- Rachel was unable to attend. She sent a draft for review, however, time did not allow for discussion.

Farmer Sculpture — Zoe sent a RFQ to Bazan Painting Company and got an estimate of $1600. She and Brian reviewed and felt the paint removal system suggested would not be a long term solution. Both felt the Blasco Paint Company was a stronger, however more expensive treatment. Zoe will attempt to find a third quote, however most companies don’t/can’t address art issues, especially when in place. Zoe suggested another color should be discussed with more history of prior paint discussions. 

Mural Project- At the invitation of Art and Agnes, Mike Swoboda, art professor of Digital Imaging at  Meramec Community College presented the work of five students for consideration. All had been reviewed by the Josh Udelhofen, project Developer, Lindell Development, the company that is developing the James Project in downtown Kirkwood. All were in agreement with the top two choices. It was noted that two student works could be shown: one on the 350 foot Kirkwood Road side, and the other on the 200 foot Alpine Shop side. Art and Agnes agreed to get costs and present to the contractor for consideration of sponsorship. Mike was going to work with students to refine their designs and coordinate the color schemes. All agreed would like to have all information compiled before the end of the semester. Students would assist with the hanging. Murals should be produced to last 2 years. 
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NEW BUSINESS- None


SUBCOMMITTEE MEMBER COMMENTS: The meeting was very productive.
ADJOURNMENT: 6:20 p.m.
Next Meeting -TBD
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